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ASX Announcement 

 
RIGHTS ISSUE REMINDER 

 
4 November 2019 - The Board of CCP Technologies Limited wishes to remind eligible 
shareholders that in accordance with the timetable provided in the Prospectus and the 
Notification letter, announced 18 October 2019 and 23 October 2019 respectively, that the last 
day to submit the completed and signed application form and remit the associated payment is 
Wednesday, 7 November 2019. 
 
In accordance with the timetable the Rights issue documentation was sent to shareholders by 
post and email to the details recorded on the members register and is also available 
electronically through the Company’s share registry provider – Advanced Share Registry Limited 
(www.advancedshare.com.au)  
 
To further assist shareholders, the instructions on how to obtain the rights issue documentation 
via email is available through a link on the home page of the Company’s website:  
www.ccp-technologies.com  
  
If shareholders have any further queries in relation to the Rights Issue please contact Adam 
Gallagher at info@ccp-technologies.com or 1800 100 227. 
	
  


